
 
 

GUIDELINES FOR VISITING 

Rockefeller Park Greenhouse 

 

 

DURING YOUR VISIT PLEASE ADHERE TO THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES, 

WHICH AIM TO PROTECT THE GARDEN DISPLAYS AND ENSURE A 

POSITIVE EXPERIENCE FOR ALL VISITORS. 

 
 

• Please use established walkways. Do not enter display areas or sit or stand on walls. 

 

• Take care not to damage plants and displays.  

 

• Do not pick flowers or fruits from any of the plants. 

 

• To protect the serene atmosphere and enjoyment of the gardens, visitors are requested to 

refrain from activities that block pathways or distract others from viewing the displays.  

 

• Proper attire, including shoes and shirt, must be worn at all times. 

 

• Running, bike riding, skateboarding, and skating on the grounds and in the Greenhouse 

are prohibited.  

 

• Excessive noise is prohibited. 

 

• Photography for personal use is permitted, and tripods are permitted as long as walkways 

remain passable for visitors.  

 

• Wedding photography and photography for commercial use requires a permit. Please 

contact the Greenhouse office to make arrangements.  

 

• The Greenhouse is available for weddings by permit only. Please contact the Greenhouse 

office for information. Wedding receptions and other types of parties are not permitted.  

 

• Children must be accompanied by an adult. Adults are requested to keep children under 

supervision at all times. 

 

• No pets allowed in the Greenhouse or on Greenhouse grounds, except for service animals.  

 

• No smoking or use of a personal vaporizer is permitted anywhere in the park.  

 

• The possession or consumption of alcohol is prohibited. 

 

• Please help keep the Greenhouse and grounds clean. Dispose of trash and recyclables in 

provided receptacles.  

 

 

These rules are subject to change without notice. 
 


